

2015 Share the Care - College Park

Month of March-

Happy St. Patty's Day!

Well, here we are getting ready to celebrate the coming of spring. The Mardi Gras shindig was a great success, thanks to all of you! This month we have St. Patricks day, Live entertainment and lots of outdoor activities planned for our clients, and a new activity called "Shop 'til You Drop", can't wait.



This month our clients will be celebrating St Patrick's Day!!!

Legends Live entertainment!!!

Garden BBQ parties!!!

Birthdays!!

Here is what you'll find in this month's update:

March Activities Highlights	Page 2
3 3	0
"Wish List"	Page 3

Regards,
Julie Craig, Director
STC-College Park
Adult Day Care Center

March 2015 Highlighted Activities

Shop 'til U drop!

Send a small amount of cash on Wednesdays only, so our client can buy their choice of fun items, Price is right style. (Proceeds will go to our wish list items)

February birthdays! Luck-o-the Irish to ya!!

St. Patrick's Day Party!;)
Corn beef-n-cabbage and the whole nine yards!!

Legends Live Entertainment!

Straight off the cruise ships to our facility, what fun.

In the Garden BBQ Party
Thursday March 26th! Activities and afternoon BBQ on the veranda!!

AND THAT IS JUST SOME OF THE FUN WE WILL BE HAVING IN MARCH WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE YOU FOR THE ICE CREAM SOCIAL ON THE 13TH, SO STOP ON BY AROUND 3:30FOR A SWEET TREAT!!



Share the Care –College Park

s a 501(3) tax exempt (not-for-profit) organization, generous people often ask if Share the Care would benefit from cash or non-cash donations of any kind. The answer is, "Absolutely!" We depend on the kindness and generosity of individual and corporate donors to help us continue to offer the high-quality services and programs we offer to caregivers and their loved ones month after month and year after year.

In response to these inquiries about donations, each month our Adult Day Care Center directors compile a "wish list" for their respective center. Here is the College Park list for March:

"WISH LIST"

Share the Care – College Park:
 Large piece puzzles
 Bingo Prizes
 BBQ food

4LEAF Clovers, etc...
 Craft paint
 Craft Projects
 Exercise DVD's

If you or someone you know can meet any of the needs below by donating goods or services or by making a cash donation, we would be extraordinarily grateful! Every gift counts no matter what the size and don't forget, your gifts may be tax deductible.

or cash donations, please make your check payable to Share the Care, Inc. You may also donate through our website at: http://www.helpforcaregivers.org/donate.htm by clicking on the "PayPal Donate" button.

Thank you in advance for your generous donation!